
NOTICE OF NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 
 
 
TO:  Neighbors of 22 McGrath Highway (Twin City Plaza) 
 
FROM: Twin City Plaza Development Team  
 
RE:  Neighborhood Meeting Invitation 
 
 
 
 
Please join the development team from Twin City Plaza, the City of 
Somerville, and Ward Councilor J.T. Scott for a virtual neighborhood 
meeting. 
 
 

WHEN     Thursday, April 4, 2024 
 

TIME 7:30 – 8:30 PM 
 

RSVP (details below) for call-in information 
 
 
 

Meeting Link: https://tinyurl.com/twincityplaza 

Link to Request Accommodations:  https://form.jotform.com/210774601625048 

 
In this meeting, the development team will present a conceptual plan for 
proposed façade renovations of the 22 McGrath Highway (Twin City 
Plaza), building. There will be an opportunity to discuss issues and 
potential impacts. The development team will use this feedback when 
preparing an application for Site Plan Approval for the Somerville Zoning 
Board of Appeals. 
 

RSVP 
For question, please contact Councilor Scott at jtforward2@gmail.com or 
by phone at (857) 615-1532 

https://tinyurl.com/twincityplaza
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